
From: Kimberly Jones <kim.jones@linfield.edu>  
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 1:02 PM 
Subject: Important message regarding COVID 
Importance: High 
  
Dear Linfield nursing students, 
  
You are part of a truly historic opportunity as COVID presents the largest vaccination initiative in the 
history of the world. Every person vaccinated is someone who will save others by not spreading the 
virus. 
As nursing students in Oregon, you are eligible to get vaccinated NOW. We are partnering with 
organizations to give you the opportunity to assist at vaccine clinics in your clinical courses. 
  
Health care personnel for phase IA includes “students and trainees”. This means you. 
https://sharedsystems.dhsoha.state.or.us/DHSForms/Served/le3527.pdf 
  
In the coming days,  

¶        Expect an email regarding COVID Testing and Vaccine documenting in Complio from Reese 
Hiller. 

¶        Expect an email regarding COVID Testing signup and exemptions from Matt Hiller. 

¶        Expect an email from Dr. Julie Fitzwater about vaccine clinics for health care personnel around 
the state. 

  
Thank you in advance for your willingness to serve during this momentous time in the history of health 
care. 
  
Sincerely, 
Deans Jones & Smith 
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